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THIS WEEK

Lundi 10 juin
*Subway Forms go home
 
Mardi 11 juin
*Subway Forms due
Grade 4: Maths Test
 
Mercredi 12 juin 
*Regular Day
Grade 3: Maths Test
 
Jeudi 13 juin
*Subway Lunch
 
Vendredi 14 juin
*Grade 5 ILC Camp
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

CONGRATULATIONS!!!
to all the Sissons athletes, parents, Mme Rosie and
Mme Danika for a job well done in your events at the
Territorial Track meet in Hay River.  

A GREAT BIG THANK YOU!!! 
to all the teachers and parents who helped with the
after school training sessions, to Mme Rosie and Mme
Danika for accompanying the Sissons athletes to Hay
River and to Mme Danika for all of the Administrative
work she completed leading up to the meet.   
A reminder to all parents that June 12 is PAC's last
meeting for this school year. They are looking for

parents to fill the Chair or Co-chair position. 
Please come to the meeting  to see in what

capacity you could help next year.  Thank you to the
grade 3 classes for planting some of the remaining

plants from the PAC plant sale as well as other seeds
in the planter boxes in front of the school.  Keep June

19 at 11:45 open for you to join your child / children in a
brown bag lunch picnic to celebrate the official opening

of our wall tent during our Indigenous Peoples' Day
celebration.   Looking ahead to next year the school will
no longer provide plastic utensils (spoons or forks) for
those who do not have a set with their lunch.  Children
will have to remind Mom or Dad to keep a set in their
lunch box.  We need to do our part by reducing the
amount of plastic that lands up in our landfill site.

Principal's Message



IMPORTANT 
UPCOMING DATES

Tuesday, June 18:
Grade 5: Maths Test
 
Wednesday, June 19:
Indigenous People's Celebration/Official Wall Tent
Opening/Brown Bag Lunch with Parents outside
 
Wednesday, June 19 and Thursday June 20:
Grade 5 Leadership Camp
 
Friday, June 21:
Indigenous People's Day no school
 

Last PAC Meeting will be 

Wednesday, June 12th

at 7:00pm

in the music room.

Looking for volunteers for next year.
 

PAC Message


